
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION 

 
Storm Damage Trees/Limbs Collection 
Published: July 29, 2023 
 
Due to the large amount of tree damage and 
fallen limbs as a result of the storm on July 29th, 
the City will be making special collection of these 
items beginning on Monday, July 31st and will 
collect yard debris every day until Friday, August 
4th.  No further collection will be made after 
that date. This should give residents 
sufficient time to get the debris cleaned up 
and placed at the curb.  This collection is 
being offered ONLY for damaged trees and 
limbs as a result of the storm, and not items 
from previous regular yard maintenance. 
 
To assist us, limbs should be cut up to 6' lengths and placed at the edge of street/curb/alley.  
DO NOT place limbs and yard debris in the road or alley or block road/alley access.  Also, do not 
block RTS access to garbage cans so that it can be collected on the normal collection day. 
 

 

 


